The Brookhurst Out of School Club 
Ullswater Avenue, Leamington Spa, CV32 6NH. 
 
Phone: 01926 420051 (Option 4)
E-mail: Brookhurstclub@welearn365.com 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Please find enclosed an ‘Information and Conditions’ information for the Brookhurst Out of School Club. Children attending the Out of School Club or those wishing to attend must re-register every year, in order to give everyone a fair chance of gaining a space.  
 
We will open the Magic Booking system for booking the first half term in September 2023 on Monday 3rd July. This allows the new Foundation Parents time to create their child’s profile after their induction meeting on 14th June.
 
Please ensure that you have read the ‘Information and Conditions’ information, as this will explain how we operate at Club, including important information about opening times, charges and cancellation/late fees.  
 
I would also encourage you to read our policies and procedures (contained in club) for more in-depth knowledge about club, including child protection, health and safety and e-safety information. Please also ensure that you are contactable on any phone numbers provided and that if information changes you do let us know. 

Kind regards, 
The OOSC Team
 
May 2023

